June 30, 1972

Mr. Boyce H, Crier, Regional Director
UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERCY COMMISSION
Division of Compliance

Region 111

79¢ Roosevelt Koad

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr, Criert

1 am seeking an additional two weeks (14 days) for our
response to your letter dated June S5, 1972,

This time is needed for our consultant, Richard N,
Walz, to complete a licensing question in Washington D, C,

I hope this meets with your approval. Thank you.

Yours truly,

2/ /%‘Zf -

Elliel F, Knutsen,
President

Nite-Site, Inc,

P, O, Box O

Rosemount, Minnesote 55068
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